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Following are highlights for the period of January 22 to February 18, 2016. 

 

 Held several planning teleconferences with the Director and Facilitator to set 

the agenda for the Trustee/Senior Staff Retreat 

 Attended along with Trustees and Senior Staff the Strategic Planning Retreat 

held on Saturday, January 30
th

 at O’Connor House 

 Participated, along with the Vice-Chair of the Board and the Director of 

Education, in a Provincial Roundtable organized by the Ontario Education 

Services Corporation (OESC) and the Ministry of Education 

 Along with the Director of Education met with the conductor of the Toronto 

Symphony Orchestra regarding opportunities for joint initiatives 


